
LGPS Employers Survey
How do you feel about your participation in the LGPS?

In October 2019, we launched a survey specifically for LGPS employers.  
We wanted to give you the opportunity to share your views about your participation in the LGPS. 

admit new 
employees into  

the LGPS.

believe 
the LGPS provides  

value for money

agree the  
LGPS meets their 

employees’ needs.

have no plans 
to cease 

participation

believe their 
business faces 

challenges due to 
partcipation.

79% 76% 70%67% 77%

So what did you tell us?

don’t understand 
how contribution 

rates are set.

Clearer 
communications, 

less jargon.
More 

information 
about the 
scheme.

More clarity 
on how the 

contribution rate 
is established.

A simple guide 
to retirement 

processes  
and benefits.

Regular  
seminars.

Ensuring 
employees 

understand the 
worth of the LGPS.

believe their employees 
thoroughly understand the 
value of their LGPS benefit.

understand how  
the LGPS is operated 

locally

understand how the 
LGPS is governed at  

a national level.

Nearly Only
Nearly Only

20% 5% two-thirds one-quarter

Knowledge and understanding

What support would you like?

If you could make one change to the LGPS?

Face-to-face 
information sessions 

or roadshows.

More 
communication  

from funds.

More streamlined 
administration and/or 
technology solutions.

Engagement 
initiatives for younger 

employees.
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